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Paul J. Sanazaro, M.D.
48 Nor’east Drive
Harwich, MA 02645
(508) 430-2614

May 9, 1991

Donald A. B. Lindberg, M.D.

m Director
National Library of Medicine
8600 RockvillePike
Bethesda, MD 20894

Dear Don:

It would be an interestingchallenge to explain what RMP did do
and why it was terminated.I would be willing to add my percep-
tions and recollectionsto the effort.

Having retired, I no longer have a travel budget and would have
to have those costs covered.

After receiving your letter and reflecting on the questions
you posed, it occurred to me that the effect of RMP on your
own work and subsequentcareer line might well typify one of
RMP’s more notable contributions.

Sincerely,

CL-P
Paul J. Sanazaro,M.D.
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